

Wallace Central Office Building 75 Boardwalk, Warsaw, KY 41095 Phone 859-567-1820, Fax 859-567-4528 www.gallatin.kyschools.us

February 14, 2023

We here at Gallatin County Schools like to prioritize providing our students with the finest education possible. No matter where they want to succeed, we attempt to make sure all our students have the tools and resources that are essential to prepare them for tomorrow's workforce. To do so, we must maintain a faculty and staff that is superior to educate our students. A great culture for our faculty and staff members is one of the crucial pieces to all of this.

One way we build a culture is having the Wildcat Games twice a year for faculty and staff. This consists of a Kickball Tournament, Football Tailgate, Cheering Contest, March Madness, Volleyball Tournament, and Cornhole Tournament. Ideally, everyone who participates in the March Madness part of the Wildcat Games would receive a gift card to a local business all around Northern Kentucky.

We would greatly appreciate it if the Board of Education allowed gift card donations to the Gallatin County Schools' teachers and staff to be used to show them gratitude for all of their hard work this school year.

Sincerely

Jéremey R. Booher Chief of Operations/DPP Gallatin County Schools